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My fear is this will place sexual preference in the discrimination category. Which is 

what I believe is happening here. I want the school boards and parents to have a say 

in what is in there school libraries. The public library is a different thing. With all this 

gender equality talk going around we need to also think about the kids who are just 

kids and don't need to be exposed to that thinking. I don't se Mein Kamph in school 

libraries and these books that are supposedly banned should not be on there either. 

If these confused kids want to read that then they can go to their local library and 

read it there. 


